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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Request for Preliminary Hearing

The "Request for Preliminary Hearing" event has been removed
from the list of events under the Motions/Applications category
in CM/ECF.  When filing a Motion to Obtain Credit/Incur Debt or
a Motion to Use Cash Collateral, you will be prompted within
these CM/ECF events to add the request for preliminary hearing
language to the docket text if you are requesting a preliminary
hearing. 

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

